

Health Service Employers Agency

63-64 Adelaide Road Dublin 2

Tel: 01 662 6966 Fax: 01 662 6977 email: info@hsea.ie

To: Directors of Human Resources Human Resource Managers Medical Manpower Managers

Medical Administration Departments

Each Health Boards

- Each Voluntary Hospital

17th September 2003

Re: R.C.S.I. Surgical Training Programme

Dear Colleague

The HSEA wishes to confirm the Surgical Training Programme is a programme approved by the Medical Council.

Participants on the programme are therefore eligible to apply for funding under the Training Grant Scheme.

Enquiries to the Advisory section of the HSEA.

Yours Sincerely

Rory Costello

Industrial Relations Executive

c.c Mr. Larry O'Reilly, Department of Health & Children

Mr. Pat Harvey, CEO, NWHB Prof. Arthur Tanner, RCSI